
 
 

 

         March 18, 2015 

 

Dear Municipal Official: 

 

Time Warner Cable’s agreements with programmers and broadcasters to carry their services and stations 

routinely expire from time to time.  We are usually able to obtain renewals or extensions of such agreements, 

and carriage of programming services is discontinued only in rare circumstances.  The following agreements 

with programmers are due to expire soon, and we may be required to cease carriage of one or more of these 

services in the near future where these services are offered: 

 

WHEC SD&HD, WNYA SD&HD, WBNG SD&HD, WNYT SD&HD, WTVH SD&HD, Outdoor Channel 

SD&HD, Reelz SD&HD, RFD, YooToo, Zap 2 It.  

  

In addition, from time to time we make certain changes in the services that we offer in order to better serve our 

customers. The following changes are scheduled to take place:  

 

WHAM DT3 will be added to Dundee on or about March 17, 2015 

 

WUTV DT2 will be added to Alfred, Bolivar and Friendship on or about March 17, 2015 

 

WUTV DT3 will be added to Alfred, Bolivar and Friendship on or about March 17, 2015 

 

WRGB DT2 will be added to Jefferson Summit on or about March 17, 2015 

 

WCWN DT2 will be added to Jefferson Summit on or about March 17, 2015 

 

WNYS DT2 will be added to Auburn, Booneville, Cortland, Fulton, Hamilton, Oswego, Rome/Oneida, 

Syracuse City, Syracuse Suburbs, Tompkins County on or about March 17, 2015 

 

WGN America may be repositioned from Starter to Standard on or about March 27, 2015 

 

HBO/CINEMAX® WILL OFFER A FREE PREVIEW APRIL 10-13, 2015. IT IS AVAILABLE TO ALL 

DIGITAL SUBSCRIBERS AND MAY CONTAIN PG, PG-13, TV-14, TVMA AND R RATED PROGRAMS. 

TO FIND OUT HOW TO BLOCK THIS PREVIEW, AND FOR MORE PARENTAL CONTROL 

INFORMATION, VISIT TWC.COM OR CALL 800-892-2253. 

 

Time Warner Cable may cease carriage of TWC Movie Pass On Demand on or around April 30, 2015. Please 

note that Disney Family Movies will still be available through Disney Family Movies On Demand on channel 

267. 

 

 

We will be providing you these notifications whenever there is a change in channel or programming service. 

You can also check our division website at WWW.TWC.COM if you would like more updated information.  

.                 

http://www.twc.com/

